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Department of Engineering and Planning

April 18, 2023
Board of Public Works & Safety

RE: Greenfield Comprehensive Plan Update 2023-2024
Members:

Please be informed that Council approved funding for a 4 phase Comprehensive Plan Update with Rundel Ernstberger Associates (REA) to be accomplished in 2023 and 2024. 
The contract includes a provision for REA to assist us in applying for a grant to help fund the plan from the US Economic Development Administration, (EDA) which is administered through the IN Chamber of Commerce. We should know if the grant is awarded in August or September, prior to the 2024 budget adoption.  Council funded the first year of the $160,000 contract and agreed to fund the second half in the 2024 budget if the grant application was not funded.  This is addressed in Section 5.1 Notice to Proceed.  
The 4 phases of the Comp plan update include 

Phase 1:
Discovery
$ 40,000.00

Phase 2:
Visioning
$ 40,000.00

Phase 3:
Framework
$ 40,000.00

Phase 4:
Implementation
$ 40,000.00

Total Proposed Fee 
$160,000.00
.   
The City attorney has reviewed and approved the contract and Staff recommends approval as submitted.
Thank you.

Respectfully,

Joanie Fitzwater
Joanie Fitzwater, Planning Director

10 South State Street, Greenfield, Indiana 46140-2364  (317) 477-4320  Fax:  (317) 477-4321
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